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MoU with the University Ca' Foscari of Venice

The EPLO signed an MoU with the University Ca' Foscari of Venice. The agreement will foster cooperation
between the two institutions involved, through educational and academic exchanges The signing of the
Memorandum took place in the Aula Baratto, at Ca’ Foscari Venice in presence of the Rector of Ca’
Foscari, Professor Tiziana Lippiello, the Deputy Pro-Rector Antonio Marcomini and the Pro-
Rector for International Relations and International Cooperation, Fabrizio Marrella. Representing the
EPLO is Professor Spyridon Flogaitis, Director of the Organization.

Also present at the welcoming meeting was from the EPLO side was Professor Ioannis Katsoyiannis,
Director of the Institute for Sustainable Water Management and Water Law of the European Public Law
Organization and from the Municipality of Venice, Ms Paola Mar, Councilor for Heritage, Territorial
Promotion and University. 

EPLO and Ca' Foscari will collaborate in areas relating to public law, European Union law , sustainability,
environmental protection and sustainable water management.
The agreement foresees the development of joint programs and courses, the sharing and exchange of
knowledge and academic staff, the coordination and development of joint research activities, conferences
and training courses.
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